
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 
Ordinance No. 531 

Amend Chapter 6 of the Village of West Salem Code of 
Ordinances to Establish Two-Hour Parking on North Mark 

Street and Lark Lane 
 

 The Village of West Salem Board of Trustees will conduct a public hearing 

pertaining to Ordinance No. 531 on Tuesday, August 20, 2024.  

      Ordinance No. 531, if adopted, will create two-hour parking from 8:00 a.m. to 

3:30 p.m., Monday through Friday, when school is in session, along the curb lines 

on either side of North Mark Street from its intersection with Hamlin Street to its 

intersection with Tilson Street and along any of the curb lines of Lark Lane.  Any 

person violating this subsection (I)(2) shall upon conviction thereof forfeit not less 

than $75.00, and costs as assessed by the Court for each offense.  

  This hearing will be held at 6:45 p.m. in the Community Center Meeting 

Room. 

 
    Teresa L. DeLong, Administrator 

      Village of West Salem 


